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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA

From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative

Subject: RDA and FRBRoo treatment of aggregates. UK Response.

The British Library and CILIP thank the Working Group for the proposed revisions, which the CILIP/BL
committee discussed at its meeting on 10" September.

We welcome the Working Group’s analysis and we hope that the application of FRBRoo will break
the impasse reached by the FRBR Working Group, enabling this complex issue to progress. We have
some general comments on scope and some specific comments about the detail of the draft.

General Comments

There has been insufficient time to fully evaluate the analysis, but the intention is to work with some
further examples before the JSC meeting to test the underlying assumptions.



